A message from our Mayor,
“As of this evening [2-2-2024] our Boil Advisory has been lifted and we have gone from a Water Emergency to a Water Warning- Tier 2 status until further notice. Thank you to our staff members for working so hard to get us back on track. If you would like to be more informed with City News, we have available our email listing for Newsletters/ Emergency situations. Please email cityclerk@earlyia.com with the address you wish to be most informed with.”
Mayor Bill Cougill

Please see our Ordinance Chapter 93 Water Conservation for the full definition of our Water Warning- Tier II status.
